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Firearm Discharge Incident   

 

On January 8th, 2023, around 3:40 PM, officers from the Vienna Police 

Department responded to the report of a firearms discharge near the Giant 

Food, 359 Maple Ave E. Investigation determined two subjects, both 

identified by the Vienna Police Department, were involved in a family civil 

dispute. One subject sustained minor injuries and was transported to a local 

hospital where they were treated and released. The second subject suffered 

minor injuries that did not require medical attention.  

  

The criminal investigations section of the Vienna Police Department will 

continue to investigate the incident. Investigators will consult with the 

Fairfax County Commonwealth Attorney’s Office to determine which 

charges will apply. 

  

Vienna Police would like to thank all of the witnesses who remained on the 

scene to provide statements about the incident.  Police request you call (703) 

255-7845 or email juan.vazquez@viennava.gov if you have information 

related to this case. 

  

Shooting incidents are rare in the Town of Vienna and citizens should expect 

a full and complete investigation.  The police department has dedicated 

numerous personnel to the investigation to ensure a thorough examination of 

the incident.  Please follow us on FB, Twitter and Nextdoor for updates 

related to this event. 

 

For Further Information please contact  

MPO Juan Vazquez- Town of Vienna Police Public Information Officer  

at juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703. 255. 7845 
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